
 

 
 

Volume 26 Number 73                                        26 October 2012 
 

 

 
State Committee of Management (SCM) meets to discuss  

Enterprise Bargaining talks 

Your Union’s SCM met this week, and discussed the current situation regarding enterprise bargaining 

negotiations. 

The negotiations have been subject to conciliation conferences in the Queensland Industrial Relations 

Commission (QIRC) over recent weeks. 

During the conferences Queensland Fire and Rescue Service (QFRS) and the government modified some 

of their demands and addressed some of your concerns about a number of government claims. 

SCM believes there remains scope to reach an agreement  with further negotiations but currently hold 

reservations about the overall package being proposed, the cumulative  extent of change being sought 

by QFRS, and limited benefits being offered to UFU members. 

Your union will raise SCM concerns with QFRS next week.  

 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 
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